
 

 

 

 

 
              

 

 

 

 

 October 24 

Happy Diwali!  
-Students are welcome to wear their cultural clothing  
-activities in classes related to the celebration of Diwali 
 

          October 25 

Class Photo Day! Bring your smiles J  
(Dec 1 retakes) 

 October 26 

Early dismissal @ 2:15pm 
Hot lunch Day-hot dogs 
YoBro/YoGrl  After school session for registered Gr. 6/7s (2:15-4:15) 

 October 27 

 

 

 

October 28 

 

Have a great weekend! J  

PAC FB: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1616476022012608 
 
Upcoming Dates: 

Oct 31 Halloween-Parade details to come! 

Nov 1  Pajama Day at Annieville 

Nov 9  Hot Lunch Day 

Nov 10 Remembrance Day Assembly 

Nov 11  Remembrance Day Holiday-School is not in session 
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Week at a Glance 
October 24-28, 2022 

 
 



 

 

Halloween 

Halloween is just around the corner! Our Halloween parade will 
take place on Monday, October 31st at 9:30 AM. 
Parents will be invited to enjoy the parade and to see all of the 
costumes. We will let parents know closer to the date as to where 

they can see all of the students.  
 
Please stay tuned for more information regarding our Halloween parade….. coming soon!  In 
the meantime, as you/your child are costume planning, here are some guidelines for 
Halloween costumes at school: 

Halloween Costumes at School: 

• should not be too scary 
• should be age appropriate 
• should not promote illegal activities,  drugs/alcohol, or could be offensive or 

perpetuate a stereotype of someone’s culture, gender, heritage, or religion are not ok 
for school 

• must be safe & comfortable.  Students must be able to sit, walk, breathe, see and 
hear.  Anything that limits vision or restricts movement can lead to falling & other 
injuries. That’s no fun on Halloween! (students may wear masks during the parade, 
though) 

• must be in line with our dress guidelines (students are sufficiently covered and dressed 
for the weather) 

Also: 

• toy weapons are not to be brought to school 
• not all students like to dress up (and that’s ok, too!) 
• since costumes worn to school may not survive the day intact, consider a 

spare/alternate costume and save the “real” one for trick or treating that nigh 
 

Also, please do not send any Halloween party treats to school that are designed to be 
shared, such as a bowl of popcorn or chips, where multiple students will put their hands 
into a common plate or bowl. Individually wrapped treats are best if you are wanting to 
share a treat with all of the students in the class. Please ask questions of the classroom 
teacher if you are not sure of what you can or cannot send with your child. 



 

 

 

Annieville Absentee Line:                                                                                                                
Reminder to families that if your child(ren) will be away, please phone the school at 604-588-
1204 and leave a message regarding your child’s absence.  

 
PAC NEWS: 
There’s still time to order some yummy treats from Neufelds! Please see the following link for 
a PAC fundraiser:  
 
https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2022-annieville-elementary-d2743c8c70/ref/em 

 

 


